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23rd January 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day on Friday 2nd 

February 2018. 

Throughout the week, we will have a focus on the four operations in maths and the whole school 

will take part in different maths activities and games.  The week will then end on number day 

where the children are invited to ‘Dress up as a Digit’ and wear something related to numbers 

– this could be a football shirt, cap or even a dice!  To help raise money for the NSPCC, we 

are asking for a donation of £1. 

Number day is a great way to bring maths to life and have fun with numbers. 

We’re looking forward to Number Day and we really appreciate your continued support. Any 

questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Oxtoby 

Numeracy Co-ordinator 
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